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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 98.21% 

Chestnuts: - 97.41% 

Sycamores: - 98.15% 

Redwoods: - 96.43% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week was good because I learnt some tricky 
words! We had to find the lost sock from our class story and I enjoyed 
that. We are still trying to find it!” - Holly 
 

Chestnuts:  “It has been an amazing week and I have learnt some new 
numbers! I enjoyed our topic work because we are learning about toys. I 
liked ‘hit the button’ in maths too.” - Ethan  
 

Sycamores:   “I  have learnt to multiply and divide this week! In English 
we are reading ‘Paddington Bear’ and in maths we have been using 
counters to support our problem solving.” - Aaron 
 

Redwoods:  “ This week has been magnificent! In maths I have been 
learning about ratio and I also liked it when we had to learn design 
insects for the planet Pandora. My favourite subject was computing as 
we made promotional videos on the ipads.” - Sanzik 
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   Diary Dates 
 

Monday 17th-21st—Half term 
 

Monday 24th February – CAP 
assembly  
 

Wednesday 26th Feb - 
Sycamores trip to the zoo 
 

2nd-6th March—Parent 
consultation week 
 

Thursday 5th March– World 
Book Day 

Star learners 

Acorns – Brody 

Oaks – Reggie 

Chestnuts award – Chloe 

Sycamores – Aaron 

Redwoods – Anna 

 

TT Rock Stars – Albert & Dylan 

Attendance - Oaks 

Playground Award - Hana 

House Cup — Lemon 

Random Act of Kindness – Ceren 

A message from your Academy Head 
On Monday we took part in a whole school sing-a-long at the front of school and 

performed a song that we have been learning in our musical theatre workshops. A 
huge thank you to all those who supported the children. 

We are looking for some willing parents who may be able to joining our Local 
Governing Board to support the school development. If you would like to find out 

more about the role please speak to me or our chair, Lynda Cooper. 
We were thrilled to receive a response to our ‘plastic free poppies’ from the Royal 

British Legion and they assure us they are working to reduce the plastic in their 
products. Well done Redwoods! 

Don’t forget that our breakfast club has places available. Please come and join us 
from 8:00am for a healthy breakfast for just 50p a day!  Booking is not required but 

you must have filled out a registration form for your child. 


